
 

 
Executive Director Remuneration – Introduction of LTIP Post Vesting Holding Period 
 
Following discussions with major shareholders, the Committee will introduce a five year period for 
future LTIP awards granted to Executive Directors, commencing with awards in 2017.  Based on the 
current LTIP design, this would equate to a post vesting holding period, net of tax, for a period of 
two years from the date of vesting. 
 


